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To PSRC Operations Committee and Executive Board Members, I am sorry that I am not with
you at this morning meeting. I will be available at the October meeting to address any
questions that you might have, in the meantime if you do have questions, please contact me.
 
 
During my absent I want to bring before you a request concerning ST Regional Transportation.
 
 
I would like this request below to be read at the September 26, 2024, Operations Committee
and Executive Board meeting. And copies of the request to me made available to all board
members.
 
 
 

 
 
 
To PSRC Operations Committee and Executive Board Members:
 
 

The opening of the link light rail to Lynnwood was a huge milestone for our regional
transportation and gets us one step closer to light rail to Everett.

 
Given we are moving into the next phase of development of light rail in Snohomish
County, I think it is time to re-evaluate the governance structure of the board.

 
Snohomish County only has three seats, to Pierce County’s 4 and King County’s 10. It
would be good to add some representation for Snohomish County on the ST board in
light of the transition to this next phase of construction.

 
 
Thank you for your consideration.
 
 
PSRC Operations Committee and Executive Board Member,
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